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To benefit from the promotion, Coop members must show their FAO
Staff Coop Card when registering (those who still need to receive their

card can send us a photo of themselves at fao-staff-coop@fao.org)
**Kindly note that FAO Staff Coop is in no way responsible for services provided by third parties who respond directly to clients


